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9th September 2021  
 

Families of Year 5 & 6 children 
 
Dear Families 
  
Haileybury Turnford Open Evening Arrangements for September 2022 admission to Year 7 
  
Our Open Evening for prospective students and families will take place on Tuesday 21st September from 5.30-
8.00pm. 
  
We have made some COVID-19-related adjustments to our normal arrangements to enable this event to take 
place safely and encourage visitors to wear face coverings around our school. We will also be sharing a wide 
range of virtual information, including our virtual tour and videos with staff and students, to introduce you to 
our school.  This information will be shared on our website in the run up to Open Evening, with additional 
information shared from 5.30pm on 21st September.   
  
In addition, we will be running tours for families, during the school day, to enable families to see our school 
whilst lessons are taking place.  These will take place from Monday 27th September each morning, and bookings 
can be made by contacting the school’s reception on 01992 308333 or by emailing 
enquiries@haileyburyturnford.com  
  
Following the feedback about last year’s live Q&A event with me, and other key staff, we will run this again on 
Monday 27th September, on Microsoft Teams, between 5.00pm-6.00pm.  Please email us at 
enquiries@haileyburyturnford.com to register your interest in this event, and we will send you the invite 
enabling you to join us. 
  
It has been wonderful to have our students back at school over the past few days, and to welcome our new Year 
7 students who have already made an excellent impression.  We are proud of the high-quality education at HT, 
and wish to do all we can enabling you to see this for yourself, either by visiting the school or through our virtual 
events.  This September we have a brand-new teaching building, and are very proud of the National Teaching 
Award we achieved last year, as well as our nominee certificate for Secondary School of the Year. 
  
We look forward to welcoming you to HT in the coming weeks, either by visiting us for Open Evening, on a tour 
of the school, or through our virtual online events.   
  
Applications to Haileybury Turnford must be made by 31st October 2021, which is the national deadline for all 
secondary school applications for September 2022. 
  
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Robin Newman 
Principal  
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